
Celebrating the Birth Anniversary of St. John Bosco 

Today, we gather to celebrate the birth anniversary of St. John Bosco, a man whose 

legacy continues to inspire generations. This event is organized by the BA English 

Department of Don Bosco College, reflecting our deep respect and admiration for 

the values and vision of St. John Bosco. 

As we commemorate his birthday, we remember his unwavering commitment to 

the education and well-being of youth. His dedication to nurturing young minds 

and fostering a sense of community is a beacon of hope and guidance for all of us. 

Let this celebration be a reminder of the enduring impact that one person's vision 

and dedication can have on the world. 

 

 

 

 

 


